
September Social by Edward Duhe 

 The September social will 
be held Saturday, Septem-
ber 13, 2014, at 6:00 P.M.  
This is also the same day as 
the first race of the fall rac-
ing series.  Come out and 
make a day of it.  We will 

have lasagna, corn, bread, 
salad, desert and wine for 
$10.00 per person.  If you 
plan to attend, please RSVP 
to the email which for-
warded this newsletter to ou 
or send an email to me at 

eduhe@cypremort.com.  

Hope to see you there! 

CypremortYachtClub.  

Be sure to mark your calen-
dars for the upcoming ac-
tivities at CYC.  Come out 
and enjoy the fun! 

 

 I hope everyone had an en-
joyable Labor Day weekend!  

We are quickly approaching 
the height of hurricane sea-
son, and though we have 
been fortunate to be spared 
these past few years, it al-
ways pays to be prepared.  
Review your hurricane plans 
and inventory your supplies.    
If you have a boat in the wa-
ter at the yacht club, we en-
courage you to have a plan to 
secure it or move it to a pro-
tected location. If you have a 
boat in a dry slip, you must 
move it from the club if the 
club is in the 72 hour land-
fall prediction cone. 

Our fall racing series will 
kick off with the Daily Ibe-
rian Cup race # 1 to be held 
on Saturday, September 13, 
2014.  Please come out and 
participate in the races.   

We will also be having a 
Sunfish Regatta on October 
4, 2014, in conjunction with 
our Annual Luau.  Details 
will follow in next months 
newsletter.  

The semi annual member-
ship meeting will be held 

prior to the monthly social 
on November 8, 2014.  Elec-
tions for board members are 
part of this meeting.  If any-
one would like to run, please 
let me know as we do have 
seats on the board opening 
up for the coming year. 

Now that summer vacations 
are over and it’s back to our 
normal work routine, week-
end outings to the point can 
be work prominently in your 
plans. I encourage you all to 
get out and enjoy your club.  
Bring friends and introduce 
them to our facilities.  We 
continue to strive to increase 
our membership, so if you 
know of anyone that would 
be interested in joining, 
please bring them to a race 
or social as your guest so 
they can see for themselves 
all CYC has to offer. All 
members are welcome to use 
the facilities for parties and 
other events provided you 
comply with our club policy 
regarding private functions, 
a copy of which is posted on 
our web site.  

Keep up to date with activi-
ties at the club by following 
us on www.facebook.com/

From the Commodore by Butch Leger 
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The Pointer 

Upcoming 
Events 

• Race # 1 of Fall 
Series, Satur-
day, Septem-
ber 13, 2014. 

• Social, Satur-
day, Septem-
ber 13, 2014, 
beginning at 
6:00 P.M. 

• Race # 2 of 
Fall Series, 
Saturday, Sep-
tember 27, 
2014. 

• Sunfish Re-
gatta, October 
4, 2014. 

• Annual Luau, 
October 4, 
2014. 

• Semi-annual 
membership 
meeting, No-
vember 8, 
2014. 

 

 

  
  
  
  
  
  
  



Junior Sunfish Program by Butch Nolan 

future events with the jun-
iors. 

 

 Thanks to all for making 
this years Junior Sunfish 
sailing program another 
great success! Despite the 
weather, we had a terrific 
turnout with 16 juniors par-
ticipating over the 3 days. 
Special thanks to Michael 
Lamperez, Bill Whitehead, 
Leon Saucier, Donald Kent, 
Emily and Rory Nolan for 
their assistance with the 
program.   Thanks to all the 
parents for making it possi-
ble and I look forward to 

Racing News by  Butch Nolan  

Come join in the fun! You 
won’t regret it. 

The Daily Iberian Cup racing 
series will begin with the first 
race of the series on Satur-
day, September 13, 2014.  
Skipper’s meeting will be 
held at 10:00 AM with an 
11:00 AM start. 

The 2nd race of the series 
will be held on Saturday, 
September 27, 2014, with 
the same time for Skipper’s 
meeting and race start time. 
If you have any questions, 
don’t hesitate to contact me. 

You can address any ques-
tions you may have about 
your membership, member-
ship card, access key, etc., 
by contacting me at the fol-
lowing email address:  
john.conner@lusfiber.net  
or  phone me at 337-981-
4959. 

BOATS FOR SALE: 

 

Membership News by John Conner 

Current membership in good 
standing is 124. 

Please welcome Clyde Boutte, 
Michael Breaux, Glenn Wat-
son William Whitehead and 
Johnny Beyt, our latest new 
members who were accepted 

by the board since out last 
newsletter in July.   

 If anyone has a change in 
their email address, please 
send it to me to update so 
you can receive newsletters 
and notices.  

Page 2 

Founded 1968……………...Vermilion Bay 

 

Sunfish Regatta by Butch Nolan 

This year on October 4, 

2014, CYC will be hosting 

it’s Sunfish Regatta once 

again.  This event will coin-

cide with our club luau.  

Come on out to participate 

with club sunfish or simply 

watch the event from our 

clubhouse.    

 The event will be open to 

outside clubs and we hope to 

have a good showing from 

our own club. Anyone inter-

ested in sailing, please con-

tact me at #337-278-4352 to 

secure a sunfish for the 

event.  The event is open to 

juniors as well as adults. 

We look forward to seeing 

you there! 



House and Grounds by Dan Snow 

If you notice any house and 

ground or maintenance issues 

that need to be addressed, 

please contact me at 

daniel.snow@lusfiber.net  

 REMEMBER TO ABIDE BY 

THE 10 MPH SPEED LIMIT 

WHEN DRIVING IN THE 

MARINA.   

 

We are planning to have a 

work day as soon as the 

weather cools down to address 

some minor maintenance is-

sues and general sprucing up 

of the clubhouse and facilities. 

When that date is set, a notice 

will be sent out to the member-

ship asking for your assistance 

and hope that you will be able 

to participate. 

 Thanks to the membership for 

your cooperation with the 

drinks in the refrigerator.   

 

P.O. Box 11407 
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